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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

Following extensive consultations with stakeholders,
the organizing team of the Inclusive FinTech Forum
(IFF) wishes to announce that the IFF, scheduled for
26—-27 August 2024 in Kigali, Rwanda, will be
rescheduled for February 2025, a more opportune
time for the global fintech community.

We appreciate your understanding and look forward
to welcoming you to Kigali for IFF in 2025. Thank you
for your continued partnership and commitment to
advancing the conversation on sustainable and
inclusive FinTech.
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